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“AT ALL SAINTS WE ALL FLOURISH AND ACHIEVE AS A CHILD OF GOD” 
  
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Happy New Year and Welcome Back to the Spring Term of 2022. Whilst we know many Christmas 
celebrations may not have happened as planned we do hope you managed to spend some time 
with your friends and family and enjoyed everything the season had to offer. We would like to 
thank all our parents and children for the kind messages, cards and gifts that we received at the 
end of last term. 
 
 
In our Celebration Worship this morning… 
 
Our Values Certificates were awarded to: 
Mars: Respect/Positivity - Freddie 
Saturn: Positivity - Evie 
Jupiter: Positivity/Perseverance - Jenson 
Sun: Positivity - Freddie 
Sport: Determination – Freya and Charlie B 
 
House Points 
Lions: 2580 
Leopards: 2749 
Tigers: 3014 
 
As the weather is now very cold please remember to send your child to school in a coat every day. 
All items of clothing, including hats, gloves, scarfs etc must be named. If there is snow/heavy frost 
on the ground children can come to school in wellies and bring another pair of shoes for indoor 
use. It would also be advisable for children to bring a spare pair of socks/tights. 
 
Covid safety measures remain unchanged for primary schools. Therefore, our staff will continue to 
wear masks in communal areas, enhanced cleaning regimes remain and all staff and children are 
encouraged to wash their hands frequently. As advised, we will be ventilating the classrooms by 
having doors and windows open wherever possible so you may wish to send your children to 
school with warmer layers. The Education Secretary has announced that if staffing (due to the 
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prevalence of the Omicron variant) becomes an issue in schools, we should consider merging 
classes, using support and supply staff to cover lessons and as a very last resort consider reverting 
to remote learning. If we need to enact any of these measures we will let you know as soon as 
possible. 
 
During the coming term Mrs Honey will be spending some of her Base Leader time at North Rigton 
Primary School. Therefore, the teacher for Sun Class on Tuesdays will be Mrs Pilgrim. 
 
A few reminders: 
Packed Lunches 
As you know, children may bring a packed lunch to school. We ask that packed lunches support 
children in developing healthy choices. We respectfully request packed lunches do not include any 
of the following: 
 
Fizzy drinks / squash 
Chocolate bars  
Sweets 
Nuts or nut products (peanut butter, etc) 
 
A typical healthy packed lunch would include some of the following: 
Sandwich  
Crackers 
Vegetable sticks  
Fruit 
Yogurt  
Crisps or savoury biscuits (just one) 
Biscuit or tray bake (just one) 
 
Snack 
Children only need to bring one snack a day. Key stage 1 children are given fruit in the afternoon. 
If you would like to send an alternative for the afternoon, you may send an extra snack but please 
do not send more than two snacks a day. 
Suitable snacks include: 
Vegetables 
Fruit  
Cheese or yogurt 
Crackers 
Raisins  
Breadsticks  
A fresh fruit juice or smoothie 

PLEASE DO NOT SEND IN ANY NUTS OR NUT PRODUCTS. 
 
Water bottles 
Please make sure it is only water in your child’s water bottle, thank you. 
 
With every blessing, 
Mrs Andrews 
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